
Elections are to be held: 
Wednesday, September 18
Outside Cafeteria from 9 a.m.-1 p.m. 

Petitions are to be returned to
Matt Lees 

(Office B118 located down Hardin Corridor) 
on or before Thursday, September 12

Make Your Voice Heard!

Student GovernmentStudent Government
Run forRun for 

If you would like to run for Student Government, pick up your petition in registration or A/B Lobby!  
For more info, contact Matt Lees at matt.lees@sic.edu or 252-5400 x2216.


